
THANKFUL
How can we thank God enough for you in return for all the joy we have in the presence of
our God because of you?

                                                                          - 1 Thessalonians 3:9
 

Have you ever wondered why November is the month we set aside to be thankful? Just
like the month of December where we are all supposed to be a little nicer (we'll get into
that later). 
 
We should be thankful everyday. All of the blessings God has given are endless. We
should be thankful for the simple things like a restful night's sleep, beautiful sunrise or
sunset. How about the people He has put in our lives, like a loving spouse, precious
children, parents and siblings. To continue, friends whom you can vent to and know it
won't turn into gossip later. 
 
I am thankful for all the above. I am thankful to be apart of a very special team of co
workers and a ministry which includes St. Gabriel Church and School. 
 
In conclusion I urge you to be thankful everyday not especially in November but always. 
 
 
 
Thankfully in Christ's Service,
"Miss" Pam

SGCP 
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Preschool Prints



Upcoming Events

MINI TURKEY BACON QUICHES

BIRTHDAYS
We will be making quite a few cakes this month! Happy
Birthday to  Johanna, Nicolas, & La'Nyah.

December
 

2nd - 20th Baby Shower for Baby Jesus
 

20th Christmas Party 3pm - 5pm
All Are Welcome

 
23rd - 25th Closed - Christmas Break

 
31st Closed - New Year's Eve

 

4 Eggs
1 Cup Milk
1 Cup Shredded Cheddar Cheese
1 Cup Spinach
8 Slices Turkey Bacon, chopped
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Preheat oven to 325º
Whisk eggs and milk in a large bowl until
blended; stir in remaining ingredients.
Pour into 12 muffin cups, sprayed with
nonstick cooking spray.
bake 40 minutes or until tops are puffed
and lightly browned. 
Let cool and enjoy!

Instructions:

Ingredients:

Com��� to���h�� is a be���n���, s�a��n� to���h��
is a p�o��s�, an� wo���n� to���h�� is su���s�. 

- Hen�� For�

November
 

11th Closed - Veteran's Day
 

12th - 15th Parent/Teacher Chats
 

28th Closed - Happy Thanksgiving
 

29th Closed - Family Day

PRAYER BUDDIES
Big thank you to our 8th grade Prayer
Buddies Gaby, Sarah, Brooke and Mrs.Wise.
They read a Bible story and did a spider
project with the preschoolers. Great job
girls, can't wait to see what's in store next
month!

 
1 Closed - New Year's Day

 

January

WINNER! WINNER!
Congratulations to Jesse Hainley as the
winner of our 1st Annual Chili Cook-Off with
his prize winning Buffalo Chicken Chili.
Bragging rights till next year!
 
The winner of our Toy Basket raffle were
St.Gabriel Catholic Church parishioners
Alex & Mychelle Weart.
 
A BIG thank you to all 16 contestants and
the support to all who voted. We look
forward to seeing you again next year. 


